
Senior Infant News – October 2018. 

 

Welcome to our Senior Infant News! We hope you enjoy reading about all the 

hard work we have been doing since we came back to school at the end of 

August. 

 

In maths we have been very busy counting, combining and partitioning as well as 

working on making these amazing patterns! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We also learned all about data and gathering information to make a pictogram.  

This is our class’ favourite pets – surprise surprise dogs came out as the 

favourite! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme for September was ‘Myself’ and we created these lovely self-

portraits and we wrote a piece of writing called ‘All About Me’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We really enjoyed reading and discussing the story ‘Owl Babies’ and we even 

made our own Owl Babies.  We are very proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We started Aistear in October and our first theme was ‘School’.  We had lots 

of fun learning about this topic and taking part in all the Aistear activities. 

 

 

 


